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October 12, 2010  
 
 
TO: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN  
 
RE: PDN # 101012-01 - Last-time Buy Leaded XRT91L32IQ & XRT91L32IQTR  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
 
Due to a continued lack of market demand, and in response to the accelerating trend 
away from parts containing lead, our assembly supplier has announced the 
discontinuation of its assembly operation of XRT91L32IQ and XRT91L32IQTR.  
 
The purpose of this letter is to formally announce that Exar is discontinuing the 
XRT91L32IQ and XRT91L32IQTR, effective immediately. 
 
Please review your forecasted demand to determine what type of last time buy you need 
to secure for this device.  
 
Purchase orders will be accepted by Exar on a non-cancellable, non-returnable basis 
until December 31, 2010, provided there is inventory available at the time of purchase 
order receipt, with final shipments scheduled no later than Feb 28, 2011. Please check 
inventory availability with your distributor or Exar Customer Support Representative 
before attempting to place a purchase order.  
 
Please note that EXAR will continue to offer the ROHS compliant, Lead Free 
version of this device. The ordering part number will remain the same except for 
the addition of an ‘-F” suffix to indicate a Pb free part.  
 
Obsolete Part Number Suggested Replacement 
XRT91L32IQ XRT91L32IQ-F 
XRT91L32IQTR XRT91L32IQTR-F 
 
No other notices will be sent regarding the obsolescence of this device. If you have any 
questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Bedard at lisa.bedard@exar.com. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation as we make this transition to lead-free devices.   
 
Exar Corporation appreciates your business and looks forward to continuing to meet 
your future requirements. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nasser Abdollahi 
Director of Marketing 
COMM Products Division 
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